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 Upcoming Events 

Date Event 

Thursday  

12th June 

Riverina Cross Country in 
Gundagai 

Friday 

13th June 

Assembly in the hall at 12.30pm 
- 3/4PCB presenting class item 

Friday 

20th June 

K-2 Excursion to Shepparton 
Assembly in the hall at 12.30pm 
- 3/4G presenting class item 
Book Club orders due today 

Tuesday 

1st July 
Gold Morning Tea 

Friday 

4th July 
Last day of Term 2 

Newsletter: Term 2 Week 7  10/6/2025  

From The Principal 

‘DNPS was built on the land of the Wamba Wamba and Perrepa Perrepa people.  

We pay our respects to generations past, present and future.’ 

 

 
Congratulations to  

Olivia Pearce 

on achieving  

Superstar status. 

 

Congratulations to 

Olivia Pearce, Jet-

ta Macdonald and 

Paige Willis  on re-

ceiving their Gold 

Awards! 

Gundagai Cross Country 

This Thursday we have a large contingent of athletes 

in the Deniliquin team to race at the Gundagai Cross 

Country. We wish all the runners the best of luck and 

hope that the cold will keep them running as hard as 

possible! 

AFL Knockout Day 

Notes are going home today for students in the DNPS 

AFL team to play in the PSSA knockout being held as a 

round robin in Barooga this Friday. We are sharing a 

bus with Deni South PS and playing them in our first 

game. Good luck boys.  

Infants Cross Country 

Thank you to Mrs Tubb for her organisation of the 

Infants’ Cross Country last Friday. Unfortunately, I 

was in Barham at a principals meeting and was unable 

to cheer on all the students as they ran around the 

lagoon. Thank you to the parents who helped to keep 

an eye on the track. 

Tournament of the Mind 

It is that time of  year again that our creative students 

are nominating to be a part of the TOM Team. Cate-

gories of the teams will be chosen based on the skills 

of the students who are taking part. It is certainly a 

busy time of year with debating training also in full 

swing.   



 

 

Principal’s Awards 

Term 2 Week 7champions were: 

• Miley Clarke 

• Violet Fisicaro 

• Clancy Grimwood 

• Jackson Catt 

• Evie Hunter 

• Vinnie Marcu 

• Indi Hilton 

• Bella Jukes 

We Value Values 

Well done to the following students who received 

awards for being top value at:  

‘Work cooperatively with other students.’ 

• Halle Lumbar 

• Harvey Hill 

• Harry Catt 

• Jack Macdonald 

• Archie Crozier 

• Ned Wettenhall 

DNPS VIP Playground Award Winners  

Well done to the following students who last week 

received an award for exemplary conduct in the 

playground.        

• Luca Sztejman 

• Fletcher Smith 

• Jack Brown 

• Charlie Tremble 

   

Wk THURSDAY FRIDAY 

4 Victoria Gatacre Charlea Clarke 

5 Anna Doherty Jess Butcher 

6 CLOSED CLOSED 

7 Kylie Lees Emily Small 

8 Jaimie Millikin Lauren Ryan 

9 Jeanine Brain Nat Tremble 

10 Estee Gatacre Trish Hebbard 

 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 2 

DNPS  

BEANIES 

 

 

Names can be embroidered by Deni Work Wear for $2. 

Contact  Paul at Deni Workwear  on 0488947498. 

Available from the           

office for $20 

Friday 20 June 

A & A Smiles - Free Dental Service 

During Week 9 we have a free dental service coming to 

Deni North. During the appointment, students will re-

ceive an examination, professional teeth clean and ad-

vice on dental care. At the end of the session, a report 

will be emailed to parents to keep you up to date on 

your child’s dental health needs. 

If you would like your 

child to be included in 

this very helpful service, 

please complete the 

consent form on Sentral  

by Friday 20th June. 



 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all students  from K/1 (6-7 year olds) who competed last Friday in the  Infants’ Cross Country. Thank 

you to the parents who came along to cheer on the students and assist with supervision on the course.                  

We enjoyed watching the students give their best efforts and smile all the way to the finish line. 

 

 

 

5/6  YEAR GIRLS 

1st  Lottie Barker 

2nd  Delilah Fisicaro 
3rd  Evie Wilson 

    6 YEAR BOYS    

1st Brett Lloyd   

2nd  George McMahon 

3rd  Freddie Fitzgerald  

                   7 YEAR GIRLS    

1st Lucy Milliken 

2nd   Lucy Eastman  

3rd Pip Hooke 

7 YEAR BOYS 

1st Leo Allitt 

2nd Clancy Grimwood 

3rd  Harvey Hill 



 

 

Around The Playground 

Last Wednesday was a beautiful day, before the 

cold weather hit! 

Around The Classrooms 

Family History in 1/2T 

Students brought in special historical items from home 

and talked to the class about them. Matilda brought in 

three photos of three generations on the family rocking 

horse. Her Grandfather, her Mum and Matilda.   

Matilda 

Kwatilie, Lily, Charlotte, Isla, Georgie, Miley & Indi 

Poppy, Delilah & Violet 

Charlie Henry 

Pip 

Children’s Book Council of Australia shortlisted 

books 

In 3/4PCB students are enjoying working their way 

through reading the shortlisted CBCA Book of the Year 

books. This week they enjoyed ‘We Live In A Bus’.  

Laikyn 

Stella & Kobee 

Miley & Mila 

Carla, Tiffany, Remy, Indie & Willy 


